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Mr. James P. Sheesley  
Assistant Executive Secretary  
Attention: Comments—RIN 3064-AF93  
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street NW 
Washington, DC 20429 

Dear Mr. Sheesley:

     Please be advised that as a community banker for 50 years, Peoples Bank, Clive, Ia objects to being assessed 
for the failures of Silicon Valley Bank and others who were dependent upon uninsured deposits and borrowings 
to fund their balance sheets. We are distinctly different with 90% of our deposits being FDIC insured.  We 
should NOT pay for the sins of others who radically distort their bank balance sheets.   
  John P Rigler II, Chairman and and Chief Executive Officer 
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